Dear Nazareth Families,

I hope this message finds you well.

Upholding my promise of communication and in light of the announcements made today, here is an update regarding Nazareth School's reopening:

In recap, the San Diego Unified and Los Angeles Unified School Districts announced today (7/13/20) that they will be opening in a distance learning capacity for the 2020-2021 school year.

As I mentioned in my Friday video, our current environment calls for fluidity in plan and flexibility in mind. Please know that all decisions will be made with the well-being of your children—both emotionally and developmentally—at the forefront. The Sisters of Nazareth, teachers, and staff all want to make sure the students will be educated in the safest and most effective way possible.

We also understand the hardship that distance learning places on families, especially those in which guardians work. I assure you that we will provide you with a sound plan for the school year, as decisions are made, with special consideration for these recent events.

God Bless,

Mrs. René Coons Principal Nazareth School, San Diego 619-641-7987